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WESTSTAR UPDATES DISCLOSURE REGARDING 

OPPORTUNITIES IN THE MEDICAL MARIJUANA AND 
ELECTRONIC CIGARETTE/VAPOR FIELDS 

 
Vancouver, BC – November 6, 2014:  Weststar Resources Corp. (TSX-V: WER) (the 
“Company”) announces that it is continuing to evaluate potential opportunities in the medical 
marijuana and electronic cigarette/vapor industries. To that end, the Company has engaged a 
consultant, Mr. Doug Macdonell, to assist the Company with evaluating potential targets with a 
view to identifying a suitable opportunity with the potential to generate value for shareholders. 
 
Mr. Macdonell is a recognized expert in the field of cannabis and its cultivation, having trained 
RCMP officers and municipal police in Vancouver and Edmonton in this field for the purposes of 
law enforcement. In addition, Mr. Macdonell has given lectures on the topic to various government 
agencies including the Department of Justice in Canada and the United States Drug Enforcement 
Administration. He has also served as an expert witness in cannabis, its production and its 
distribution at all levels of the Canadian court system. 
 
The Company advises that to date it has not entered into any form of letter of intent or definitive  
agreement to complete an acquisition. The Company will provide further updates as required. 
 
The Company advises that this clarifying news release is being issued at the request of the British 
Columbia Securities Commission (the BCSC"), following a continuous disclosure review 
conducted by the BCSC.  
 
The Company cautions investors that: (i) the Company continues to be in the initial evaluation 
phase only, and has not entered into any preliminary or definitive form of agreement that would 
result in the Company entering the medical marijuana or electronic cigarette/vapor fields, nor can 
there be any assurance that such an agreement will be reached in the future; (ii) the Company 
clarifies and confirms that it is not a licensed producer and it has no intention at present of filing an 
application with Health Canada to become a licensed producer under the Marihuana for Medical 
Purposes Regulations (the “MMPR”); (iii) any transaction to acquire a medical marijuana or 
electronic cigarette/vapor business will be subject to the approval of the board of directors of the 
Company, its shareholders and the TSX Venture Exchange, none of which has occurred as of the 
present date; (iv) the licensing requirements mandated by Health Canada are stringent and must be 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

complied with before any license is granted by Health Canada under the MMPR, including a site 
inspection of facilities by Health Canada and other requirements, as further described on Health 
Canada’s website at http://www.hc-sc.gc.ca/dhp-mps/marihuana/index-eng.php. 
 
On Behalf of the Board of Directors 
 
William Rascan, President and CEO 
Weststar Resources Corp. 
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